
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M150625  
 
 July 7, 2015 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Mark A. Satorius 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/  
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON PROPOSED 

REVISIONS TO 10 CFR PART 61 AND LOW-LEVEL 
RADIOACTIVE WASTE DISPOSAL, 9:00 A.M., THURSDAY, 
JUNE 25, 2015, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, 
ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN 
TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by an external panel and a panel of NRC staff and officials from 
Agreement States on the proposed revisions to 10 CFR Part 61 and low-level radioactive waste 
disposal. The external panel included Mike Garner, Executive Director, Northwest Interstate 
Compact; Ralph Andersen, Senior Director, Radiation Safety and Environmental Protection, 
Nuclear Energy Institute; Daniel B. Shrum, Senior Vice President of Regulatory Affairs, 
EnergySolutions; J. Scott Kirk, Vice President, Licensing and Regulatory Affairs, Waste Control 
Specialists; Perry D. Robinson, General Counsel, URENCO USA, Louisiana Energy Services; 
and Matt Pacenza, Executive Director, HEAL Utah. The Agreement State officials included 
Rusty Lundberg, Director, Division of Radiation Control, Utah Department of Environmental 
Quality; and Charles Maguire, Director, Radioactive Materials Division, Texas Commission on 
Environmental Quality. 
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
 
 
cc:   Chairman Burns  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 Commissioner Baran 
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 


